Dear Delegates,

We would like to say a big THANK YOU for attending this year's Annual OPSYRIS Meeting, particularly for creating such an open, friendly and supportive atmosphere for people to share and discuss their work. We hope you enjoyed the day as much as we have, and - therefore - will join as for OPSYRIS 2020 in Norwich! 


In case you missed the business meeting at the end, I will be sending another email to all OPSYRIS members, summarising the most important points. The email will also include a link to our shared drive, where we will upload some of the presentations (provided the authors had no objections for us to do so). 


Dear Presenters, if you would like your slides or posters to be included, but haven't had a chance to send them across to me yet, please do so - many people have already expressed a great interest in viewing them!


Finally, we are always aiming to improve what we do and how we do it, so any feedback you may have for us will be very much appreciated!


Very best wishes,


Bogna on behalf of the OPSYRIS team
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